The Worshipful Company of Shipwrights
 Glenlee Apprentice Report
Our Shipwright Apprentice, Callum Somerville, is making excellent progress and in the past six months has had in-house training in welding and fabrication, general crewmember duties and has completed his initial introduction to working aloft in the rigging, he took part in our summer programme working aloft when our rig is checked and “blacked down” we also inspect and rotate the main blocks.
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He is enrolled in a metal fabrication day release scheme with Anniesland College in Glasgow that complements the in-house training programme formulated and overseen by our Ship Manager Andy Aire.

Callum is also currently involved along with crew member Jamie Hunter (who was our previous Shipwright Apprentice) in our project to fabricate and fit operational Ship’s Davits to handle the two replica lifeboats that have been manufactured in house by our crew and volunteers, this work will involve Callum interacting with the Naval Architect who designed the Davit footing system. 
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The Shipwright Company’s  support for our Apprenticeship scheme has proved crucial  to the Trust in enabling us to engage and nurture the crew members who will be the future custodians of the skills needed to keep the historic legacy of Glenlee safe for future generations and without the support of the Worshipful Company of Shipwrights this would not be possible so I hope you will pass on to your membership the grateful thanks of the Clyde Maritime Trust for the sustained support you have provide to us over many years, it is very much appreciated and valued.
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